
Attention Parents!!!
Every Friday from June 18th to August 6th, we 
will receive a visit from our local “Kona Ice” 

truck!

❖ The cost will be $3.00 (cash only).

❖ Arrives at 10 a.m. for (1 hr. only)

Keep in mind…..We can not take from your credit card or 
any credits you may have, as the funds go directly to Kona 
Ice on the day of visit.


